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From: Leo Liao <Ieo.|iao_
Sent: Monday, February 23, 2015 8:55 AM
Dear Mr Wong, happy Chinese New Year!

As invited by Mr Boby Wu on the evening of Jan. 30, 2015, Guangzhou, China, I am reminding that
You had been invited to a dinner with a Chinese delegation of 7 on Feb. 27, the venue is Wai Tan, 405-411
Sussex Street, Sydney NSW 2000.

It will be appreciated if you could confirm your avaliability.

Best regards,

Leo Q Liao

Leo Q. Liao

Deputy General Manager

Whu International Investments Pty Ltd

Suite 63&64, Level 6, 650 George Street, Sydney NSW 2000 Australia
Tel: 02

Fax: 02

Web: www.wuinternational.com.au






